Meg Healy

From: Nas Ahadiat

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 10:18 PM

To: Regional Housing

Subject: Concerns

Categories: Record

Dear SCAG:

I am a resident of Yorba Linda and extremely concern about the HDC's plan to build housing units in our community. We are a closed-in family community and do not wish to participate in this project.

Thank you for your understanding.

Dr. Nas Ahadiat, CMA, CIA, CCA,

Professor of Accounting

Accounting College of Business Administration California State Polytechnic University Pomona, CA 91768